
Royalton Public Schools Medication Authorization Form 1C 

MEDICATION ADMINISTRATION 
(End of school year medication return) 

Date: ______________ 

Student Name: ____________________________ Grade: ________ 

Re:  Medication Return 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

We are making plans to close out this school year.  This includes seeing that the medication your child 

has left will get home in a safe manner.  Please make arrangements to pick up the medication at school between 

the hours of 8-3:30 as no medications will be sent home with students for safety reasons.  Any medication left 

in the building at the end of the last student day will be destroyed. 

If your child needs to take a prescription medication during the school hours next school year, please 

have your health care provider complete form1A (found on the school website under district policies) before 

school starts in the fall (this can be done during workshop week).  Your authorization to administer medications 

is required as well. NO medications will be given to your child until the physician and parent/guardian 

signatures and are received and on the same order form.  Bring the completed medication authorization form 

and the medication in a properly labeled container when school begins in the fall. For safety reasons, 

parent(s)/guardian(s) must bring in the medication, not the student. 

In regards to nonprescription medications such as Tylenol (acetaminophen), Advil, Ibuprofen, Motrin, 

and Naproxen (Aleve) students in grades 7-12 may carry these medications ONLY IF a signed parent 

permission form AND a student contract with the nurse is completed. Also these medications are given based 

on the dosage indicated for your child on the bottle. If a higher dosage is needed, a doctor’s authorization is 

required. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

____________________________ 

Royalton School District Health Care Provider 

Policy 516-Form 1C


